
 

 

To: 

SUEPO Central Executive Committee 

central@suepo.org 

 

To whom it may concern (as your letter was unsigned), 

Thank you for your letter. In all cases, our clients’ confidentiality is one of our highest priorities. 

Therefore, we do not comment on any specific cases and on our potential involvement. If you have 

any questions pertaining to the EPO, please direct them specifically to the EPO. 

In general, I note your concern and would like to reassure you that Control Risks always conducts a 

due diligence with regard to the work we take on. Our Code of Ethics ensures that our employees 

always act in an ethical, independent and objective manner.  

Sincerely yours, 

Nick Allan 

Regional Director, Europe & Africa 

Control Risks 
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